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Spirit Days 
 

Spirit days are often associated with 

sporting events.  However, it is always 

fun to show school spirit. Elementary 

students are encouraged to celebrate our school by 

wearing red or Cardinal clothing on Fridays. 

Upcoming Events 
 

Jan. 22 – P.L.A.Y Meeting, 6:30, Elem. 

Jan. 25 – Bell Museum Program 

Feb. 9 – RSS Chili Tasting Fund Raiser 

Feb. 21 – School Dental Sealant Day 

 

Lunch Menu Changes 

 

Jan. 16 – BBQ Pork 

Jan. 18 – Chicken Alfredo over Pasta 

Jan. 22 – Roasted Turkey over Mashed Potatoes 

 

School Readiness 
 

School Readiness is opening a new preschool class 

on Tuesday and Thursday afternoons 12:30-3 

starting Jan 16th. This class is for children ages 3-5. 

Please call Nancy at 523-2191 option 1, or email 

vgreden@lewalt.k12.mn.us to enroll your child.  

There are still some openings, please call today. 

 

Early Childhood 

 

Early Childhood drop-in days will start Jan 

18th from 9-10:30. This is for childcare providers 

and families with children ages birth to K.  Come 

play with us!    Circle time, activities, and gym time 

provided. No RSVP required, see attached flyer. 

 

Early Childhood also offers family classes on 

Tuesdays 9-10:30am. This class is for children and 

their parent(s) or guardian to stay and play 

together.  Circle time, activities, snack and gym 

time provided.  Email vgreden@lewalt.k12.mn.us to 

sign up. 

Join us for one session or all 3!  Winter session: 

Now-Feb 6, Spring session: Feb 27-April 30, and 

late Spring: May 7-21 
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